
Do you know how to access a free hearing 
screening for a child? 

Grant Wood Area Education Agency has audiologists on staff who 
perform hearing screenings for children from birth-graduation in 
Benton, Cedar, Iowa, Johnson, Jones, Linn, Washington counties.

Grant Wood AEA’s audiologists suggest that parents might help identify 
potential problems with their child’s hearing by looking over this list of 
“red flags” for hearing problems. If a child displays any or all of these 
symptoms, they note, he could have a hearing problem.

If parents have concerns about 
these or other potential hearing 
problems, they should consider 
contacting their family physician 
for a consultation or contact 


